Hot Line Number 94 - 9 May 2019

Executive nominations

Nominations for Executive and Non-Executive positions for 2019-2010

Nominations close at 31 May 2019.

All the nominations received to date are displayed in the club foyer. We are looking for more nominations for the Executive, so if you are interested please let us know.

Treasurer:

Alastair Salt has been co-opted to the Executive under the 2015 Constitution, Clause 14.3: Co-Option. Alastair has been nominated to take on the Treasurer role from the date of the Annual General Meeting, but due to the current Treasurer's personal circumstances, he may gradually take on some or all of the Treasurer duties prior to the AGM if required. 'Thank you, Alastair, for taking on this important role'.

Meeting

The AGM meeting is scheduled for 23 June 2019 at 2pm

Building Maintenance

The Painting Project:

Thanks go to Don Lyall and others who have been cleaning and painting the lower part of the pavilion. Already it looks fresher.

Bowls Canterbury Awards night

The Bowls Canterbury Annual Awards evening will be held on Saturday 25th May 2019 at the Hornby Working Men's Club. Doors open at 5pm, cost includes dinner and music.

If you wish to attend, and would like Burnside to order your tickets for you, please email theclub@burnsidebowlingclub.com with your request. We will need your name and the number of tickets you wish to purchase. Tickets cost \$40 pp or a table of 10 seats costs \$380.

Correction

In last week's edition in relation to sponsorship of the U8 Pairs we stated that Suburban Estates was a co-sponsor when in fact the correct co-sponsor was Suburban Earthworks. Our apologies to Brad and his team.

Bar Duty

Monday 13 May Bill Fowlie (also Shift Manager for the week)

Friday 15 May Paul Beecroft Saturday 16 May Kevin Callaghan

Please note Kevin Callaghan is acting bar manager in Alan Perry's absence during this week.







Your local Gaming Trust committed to 100% local funding













